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DATE: September 2, 2004 

TO: AIS Committee Members 

RE: Papa Joe’s Liquor License 
 Request  
 

 
On July 13, 2004 the AIS Committee (minutes attached) discussed the request of Papa 
Joe’s for three (3) liquor licenses for their new development in Rochester Hills.  The 
Committee chose not to refer this issue on to City Council for approval. 
 
Papa Joe’s has since amended their request to one (1) Liquor License for their new 
development. 
 
(Additional information may be provided in handout form at the meeting.) 
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